
COMMISSIONERS MINUTES 

JANUARY 19, 2021 

 

     The Sheridan County Board of Commissioners met by zoom at 9:05 A.M. On January 19, 2021.  Zoom 

ID#3358213334 Passcode 568237.  All members present along with Geri Landreth, Deputy County Clerk, 

Renee Thies, County Treasurer and Richard Cross Road Superintendent.  Paul stated that the meeting would be 

conducted in accordance with the provisions of the Nebraska Open Meeting Act.  This meeting was posted on 

the official county website and  published in the Sheridan County Journal Star on January 13, 2021.   

     Messersmith made a motion to accept the agenda.  Krotz seconded the motion.  All voted aye. 

     Krotz made a motion to accept the minutes of 1-12-21 with corrections.  Messersmith seconded the motion.  

All voted aye. 

     The board signed claim checks.  Messersmith made a motion to audit and approve salary claims.  Krotz 

seconded the motion.  All voted aye. 

     Discussion was held on updating Renee Thies's computer in her office. 

     Richard Cross, Road Superintendent requested the 1 & 6 Road Hearing be held on February 23, 2021.  

Messersmith made a motion to set the 1 & 6 Road Hearing for Febrary 23, 2021 at 11:00 A.M. Out at the Annex 

Building, Road Dept.  Krotz seconded the motion.  All voted aye. 

     Discussion was held on whether or not the county should purchase a sign for the Cowboy Trail.  It was 

decided that the county would not. 

     Everette Langford and Jodie Elsea from the Sheriff's Office came to discuss their concerns over the viewing 

systems on the security cameras.  They are having a lot of trouble with them.  They requested     

permission from the Board  to get a bid from Bytes out of Scottsbluff on a different system and upgrading.  The 

board advised them to go ahead and get a bid to present to the board. 

 

 

Adjourn:  10:15 A.M. 

 

 

Attest:  __________________________________              ______________________________ 

                Geri Ann Landreth, Deputy Co. Clerk                          Loren L Paul, Chairman 


